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VVTA will operate 

modified holiday schedule 
 

 

Due to the holidays, VVTA will not operate 
any services on Christmas Day, Sunday, 
December 25, and New Year’s Day, 
Sunday, January 1. VVTA will operate its 
regular Saturday service schedule on 
Christmas Eve and New Year’s Eve.  
 
QUESTIONS: If you have any questions, please call VVTA Routing & Scheduling 
Department at (760) 948-3030 or first dial 711 for telephone for the hearing impaired 
(TDD) service. 


